

Commission on Independent Colleges and Universities

(518) 436-4781

37 Elk Street, Albany, New York 12224

Office of the President

3 August 1979



Dr. Joshua Lederberg Office of the President Rockefeller University 66th Street at York Avenue New York, New York 10021

Dear Dr. Lederberg:

We have received your check in the amount of \$ 171.00 in payment of your 1979-80 membership assessment, and I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support.

As I have mentioned several times in the past, we are most grateful to all of our chief executive officers for your financial support. Even more importantly however, we are indebted to you for the time and efforts which you and your staff continue to lend to our Commission's activities.

On behalf of myself and the rest of the staff, I would like to extend our best wishes for a productive and successful year. We look forward to working with you as we begin to prepare for the new challenges of the next decade.

Sincerely,

Henry D. Paley

HDP/jfs

CC-SHWC